February 9, 2020 E

Tim Cazier, P. E., Environmental Protection Specialist AGG REGATE

State of Colorado Department of Natural Resources INDUSTRIES
Division of Reclamation Mining and Safety

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215

Denver, CO 80203

RE: Daniels Sand Pit 2, M1973007SG, TR-09 Extension Request

Dear Mr. Cazier:

The purpose of this letter is to request a second extension to respond to the Division’s Preliminary
Adequacy Review letter for TR-09 dated November 26, 2019, for Daniels Sand Pit 2. The response date
on the prior extension request was February 9, 2020, and | am requesting an extension to April 9, 2020.
The reason for the extension request is that the new fines pond has been frozen in the area where our
surveyor needs to float an unmanned remote control boat to complete a bathymetric survey. The survey
is needed for a geotechnical design for a proposed stability berm. Attached please find photos of icing
on the new fines pond.

Thank you for considering this request. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 719-
491-0288.

Andre Laroche

Environment and Land Manager

Sincerely,

Aggregate Industries
West Central Region, Inc.
1687 Cole Boulevard, Suite 300
Golden, CO 80401

An Equal Opportunit Em- loyer
Telephone: 303-985-1070 q Bl vy Employ
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